
CORPORATION COMMISSION OF OKLAHOMA 

J nr Thorpe Building 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 

BOB ANTHONY 
Phone: 405-521-2261 
FAX: 405-521-4532 

VICE CHAIRMAN 

March 30, 1995 

Mr. William J. LeMay 
Division Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear B i l l : 

It was a pleasure to hear from you. I am enclosing copies of Oklahoma's statute 
and our commission's rulemaking establishing the new incentive program Oklahoma 
has to reactivate shut-in oil and gas wells. The director of this agency's oil 
and gas conservation division, Mike Battles, and his staff will be pleased to 
offer further technical explanation i f you so desire. 

I plan to become more active in the Interstate Oil and Gas Compact Commission 
and look forward to seeing you at one of its upcoming meetings. 

Best personal regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bob Anthony 

BA/smd 

Enclosures 

cc: Mike Battles, Director 
Oil and Gas Conservation Division 


